
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel
Sent: 5/30/2012 6:37:35 PM

Thalman, Jon Eric (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=JETg); 
'charles.mee@cpuc.ca.gov' (charles.mee@cpuc.ca.gov); Dasso, Kevin 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=KXD4); Yeung, Manho 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=MXY6); Allen, Meredith 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); I Redacted

To:

Redacted
Redacted

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: BEPC discussion

Charles,

Thank you for the feedback. We really enjoyed the opportunity to meet with the BEPC 
delegation and are glad that they found our presentations informative. It is also valuable for us 
to learn from the experiences of other utilities.

You did a great job facilitating and translating the discussion! Thank you for ail your help.

Best regards,

Erik and the PG&E Team

From: Mee, Charles [mailto:charles.mee@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2012 11:43 AM
To: Jacobson. Erik B (RegRel): Thalman. Jon Eric: Dasso, Kevin; Yeung, Manho; Allen, Meredith; 
Redacted
Subject: RE: BEPC discussion

Dear PG&E Folks:

I really appreciate PG&E's effort on accommodating the Beijing delegation's visit to PG&E. After the 
meeting with you, I discussed with them. They told me the meeting was very well organized and the 
presentations were very informative and focused. They really appreciate all your efforts!

I am very glad that I can be part of the meeting. I learned a lot from your presentations as well!

I will forward the electronic copies of your presentations to the Beijing people.

If you have any questions for them or have any suggestions to them, please let me know; I am very 
happy to deliver the information.

Thank you all very much!!!
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